
Lockport  Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 6 & 7     September 16—27, 2023 
 
Dinosaurs 

INTRODUCING:  Gg, Hh 
 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 

CONCEPT: 
 
There is so much to do 
in concept this week 
with Dinosaurs! The 
children will become 
Paleontologists and 
watch a volcano erupt, 
measure their feet 
compared to a 
dinosaur’s foot and 
distinguish meat eaters 
from plant eaters!  We 
will sort, measure, 
estimate and graph all 
that we learn.  We will 
also get to carefully 
discover fossils.   
 
The letters Gg and Hh 
will be added to the 
shelves and we will 
learn new jobs.  Every 
day we count to 100 
and sing the days of 
the week and months 
of the year. 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
We will continue to 
work on our printing 
skills as the children 
write the letters Gg 
and Hh.  We always 
start our printing from 
the top!  We will 
complete the 
assessment paperwork 
as well. 
 
We will make fossils, 
dinosaur masks, 
name-saurus dinos 
and a volcano blow art 
project.  There will be 
many exciting projects 
coming home!  
 
 
We will have some 
special projects done 
for Johnny Appleseed 
Day.  

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
The first day of Fall 
is 9/22. 
 
On Thursday, 
September 26 we will 
celebrate Johnny 
Appleseed Day. 
 
 
DIAL screening will 
take place on 9/24 & 
9/25.  If you would 
like your child 
screened please fill 
out the paperwork. 
 
 
If your child has a 
cool dinosaur figure 
or book that they 
would like to share, 
please feel free to 
send it. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Have a great 2 weeks! 
 

Miss Love and Miss Ruth 
 


